
The National Socialist Movement (NSM) group plans to protest in downtown Phoenix on April 16 and 17, 2021 

Former NSM protests have escalated to tension and violence

For the safety of COPMEA staff and members, the office will be closed on Friday, April 16

For your safety, please avoid the downtown area if possible

Thank you for you continued support




